

The Sanskrit College and University

1, Bankim Chatterjee Street, Kolkata 700073 | E-mail: regoffice.scu@gmail.com [Established by the Act No. XXXIII of 2015; Vide W.B Govt. Notification No 187-L, Dated- 19.02.2016] https://www.sanskritcollegeanduniversity.ac.in

Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042(Notice)/2024/0548

Dated: 14.06.2024

Notification

Re: Suspension of classes due to the Bi-Centenary Commemorative event by Department of Linguistics on 19.06.2024 from 2.30 pm to 4.30 pm at BB-1

Kind Attention: Faculties and Students

Existing students of all semesters at UG and PG Courses at Kolkata Campus are hereby informed that all the classes will remain suspended on 19.06.2024 from 2.30 pm to 4.30 pm due to the event to be organized by the Department of Linguistics as a part of yearlong Bi-centenary Celebration Programme of The Sanskrit College and University.

Professor Pabitra Sarkar, the noted educationist will be the Speaker.

Students and their Mentors are requested to join at BB-1 programme by 2.15 pm. on 19.06.2024.

(Srijib Bardhan)

Registrar

Registrar
The Sanskrit College and University